
From: EP, SERO ECB
To: EP, SERO ECB
Subject: Bishop Tube HSCA Site Community Update 8.01.2023
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:01:09 PM

Hello, 
 
You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
(DEP) because you have previously expressed interest in the Bishop Tube HSCA Site, located in
East Whiteland Township, Chester County. 
 
Update since 6/13/2023:

 
•                    DEP scheduled a public meeting to discuss the Site and the implementation of the

response action.
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2023
Location: General Wayne Elementary School - Auditorium

     20 Devon Road, Malvern, PA 19355
Time: 6:30pm - 8:30pm

•                    Additional information, including an agenda for the meeting, will be provided in
future community updates.

 
If you would like to be removed from this distribution list, please contact RA-EP-
SEROECB@pa.gov . Please include “Bishop Tube Updates” as the subject of your e-mail.
 
Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s work at the Bishop Tube HSCA Site.
 
Sincerely,
  
Dustin Armstrong | Environmental Protection Specialist 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
Department of Environmental Protection 
 
DEP’s website for the Site: www.dep.pa.gov/bishoptube
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